” Gwinnett County Public Schools
Transportation Department

Don Moore
ping Director of Transportation
o o3 678-226-7010

August 2, 2017

Ms. Jennifer Hendrickson/President
Rotary Club of Gwinnett County
6500 Sugarloaf Pkwy, Ste. 220A
Duluth, GA 30097

Dear Ms. Hendrickson,

For GCPS Transportation, this is a very busy time of the year. The DOE meeting kicks off the
pre-planning week and sets the tone for the new school year. We would like to thank you and the
Rotary Club for the continued support we receive for our bus drivers, mechanics and other GCPS
CDL holders. These are the folks that keep the wheels turning, delivering our precious cargo
safely to school and home again. They very much appreciate the significance of the Rotary
providing lunch after the meeting.

On behalf of the entire GCPS Transportation Department, please extend our gratitude to the
Rotary Club of Gwinnett County for their involvement and encouragement.

Gratefully,

e

Don Moore
Director of Transportation
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